
 
From: "Scott Rollins"  
To: Nancy Rumrill/R9/USEPA/US|||EPA 
Cc: "Cheryl Okuma" , "Dave Taylor" , "Gregg Kresge"  
Date: 06/23/2009 02:06 PM 
Subject: Lahaina UIC Permit Renewal - County of Maui comments 
 
 
 
Aloha Ms. Rumrill, 
 
Attached for your review and consideration  is a comment letter with attachments 
regarding the revised permit for the Lahaina WWRF.  If you need full copies of any 
attachments please contact me.  A hard copy or this transmission is following in the mail. 
 
Cheryl Okuma, our Director of Environmental Management or Dave Taylor, Wastewater 
reclamation division chief are available should you have any questions or wish to discuss 
any issues in further detail. 
 
Thank you 
 
Scott 
 
 
 
 
Scott R. Rollins, CE-VI 
Department of Environmental Management 
Wastewater Reclamation Division 
2200 Main Street, Suite 610 
Wailuku, HI 96793 
 
Phone:   (808) 270-7427 
Fax:        (808) 270-7425 
E-mail:   scott.rollins 


